
 

 Submission    
No 35 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO BUDGET PROCESS FOR INDEPENDENT 

OVERSIGHT BODIES AND THE PARLIAMENT OF NEW 

SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Mr Peter Morris 

Date Received: 6 November 2019 

 

 



 I have just become aware of an independent oversight body for the NSW Police and request 
that it be highly resourced and authorised to deal with complaints. A few years ago I lodged a 
complaint to NSW Police and was utterly offended at their apparent refusal to adequately 
consider the matter. This has to change!!!!!! 


